
 

 POLICY 

 

 

NUMBER: 100 

SECTION: 100.20 

 

SUBJECT: PULVERIZATION OF LOCAL ROADS  

 

 

POLICY: If the Road Commission determines a local road needs to be pulverized back 

to gravel due to excessive placement of road patch material and/or a safety 

concern, the manager will make recommendation to the Road Commission 

Board. 

 

 Upon approval by Road Commission board the roadway will be pulverized 

and an appropriate amount of gravel will be placed as determined by the 

Road Commission.  

 

 Written notification will be provided to the township board.  Construction 

activities will not commence until a minimum of 30 days after notification. 

   

 All material and outside contractor costs for the gravel will be deducted from 

future township(s) allocation allotments as provided by the Road 

Commission. 
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